
The Fez  
18 West Nicholai Street Hicksville, NY 11801 516-513-1266 

http://KismetShriners.org 

Psalm 133:1 
 
Behold, how good and how 
pleasant it is for brothers to 
dwell together in unity!  

Kismet Class of 1978  

Ý Stated MeetingðMay 13th 

Ý Imperial SessionðJune 29th to July 5th 

Ý Long Island DucksðAugust 3rd 

Ý Summer BBQðAugust 18th  

NO SMOKING POLICY FOR KISMET: 

NoblesðPlease remember that on meeting 
Mondays there is no smoking downstairs and 
on off Mondays there is no smoking upstairs. 

Keep an eye open for these upcoming events: 

MayðJun 2013 

Do you know any of these Nobles? Are you one of them? Test your memoryðlet Illustrious Sir Lou Barazotti know who 
you can name in this picture. Time sure flies, doesnôt it? 

Have you paid your dues yet?  
Noblesðthe dues notices have gone out and we await your dues payments. Kismet cannot continue to survive and do the work we do 
for the Children and the Hospitals without the support of your dues payments. Please take a moment right now to send in your dues 
checkðand perhaps add a few dollars donation for the Road Runners and/or the hospitals. Donôt risk losing your status as a Shriner 
and help keep Kismet financially sound. 



KISMET½S DIVAN AT A GLANCE 
Potentate Ill. Michael Iannone 

 42 Robinson Ave, Valley Stream NY 11580 

 Phone: (917) 297-6808, Email: phillip42@optonline.net 

Chief Rabban  Greg Feldman   GFeldman@mwellp.com 

Assistant Rabban George Heyen   clown04@verizon.net 

High Priest & Prophet Larry C. Dittmer   fieldmarshal1@optonline.net  

Oriental Guide  Jeff Arist   tctux@aol.com 

Treasurer  Alphonse Graziose  ButchG123@hotmail.com 

Recorder  Ill. Russell L. Magidson, PP RLMagidson@gmail.com 

Captain of the Guard David Rothstein   davidrothstein@verizon.net 

Membership Chairman Mike Smith   mickdog@gmx.com 

Director   Leo Johnson   mrbigs72@gmail.com 

Hospital Transportation Chairman Sam Zakian  

   Co-Chairman John Hassell jhassell1937@optonline.net 

Colonel of Units  Mike Marmo 

Events Coordinator  David Rothstein 

Culinary   Fred Frankel 

   Ian Frankel 

   Alan Baer 

Mini Choppers  Ken Ruffino 

Yacht Club  Ken Ruffino  

Chief Bandassador  Christopher Montuori 

Donor Relations  Robert Di Carlo 

Chief Aide  Chris Fightmaster 

Chaplain   Charles V. Bunton 

Trustees   Ill. Joseph Savaglio, PP (2011-2012) 

   Ill. Robert Seldomridge, PP (2011-2012) 

   Ken Klein (2012-2013) 

   Raaj Panday (2012-2013) 

   Ill. Charles Schueler, PP (2013-2014) 

   Ill. Louis Barazotti, PP (2013-2014) 

Building Management John Pecorella   
   Ken Klein 

   Leo Johnson 

Photographers  Tom Crawford 

   Melvin Eckhaus 

   Michael J. Mucaria 

Speakers Bureau  Ill. Charles L. Schueler Jr., PP 

Endowments, Wills and Gifts Ill. Donald P. Harrison, PP 

Hadji Directors  Robert Borst 

   Larry Schlessinger 

Public Relations Chairman John Kelly III 

Boss Clown  John Kelly III 

Fez Editor, Webmaster Russell L. Magidson  

   (RLMagidson@gmail.com) 

Living Past Potentates: 
Ill. William J. Devine, 1987 

Ill. Robert J. Haller, 1988 

Ill. Robert W. Howard, 1992 

Ill. Donald Harrison, 1996 

Ill. Louis F. Barazotti, 1997 

Ill. Charles L. Schueler, Jr., 1998 

Ill. John E. Schwartzman, 2001 

Ill. Robert F. Smith III, 2002 

Ill. George R. Wacob, 2003 

Ill. Kenneth Sussman, 2004 

Ill. Robert Seldomridge 2005 

Ill. Joseph A. Santillo, 2006 

Ill. Mark Suckle, 2007 

Ill. Edward Chaini, 2008 

Ill. Michael L. Marmo III, 2009 

Ill. William T. Francis, 2010  

Ill. Joseph Savaglio, 2011 

Ill. Russell L. Magidson, 2012 

Shriners Hospitals Board Members 
Ill. Lou F. Barazotti, PP (Boston, Emeritus) 

Ill. Charles Scheuler, Jr., PP (Philadelphia, Emeritus) 

Ill. Joseph Santillo, PP (Philadelphia, Associate) 

Ill. Joseph Savaglio, PP (Philadelphia) 

Ill. Russell L. Magidson, PP (Boston, Associate) 

Noble Greg Feldman (Boston, Associate) 

Noble Robert Di Carlo (Philadelphia) 



Notes From around the oasis  

The Pote As we head into Spring, let's think of renewal. Before we go any further, let's ask the 
question, " Why did we become a Shriner?". Every Shriner must answer that question for 
himself. For me it was a chance to have fun, help kids and wear the Fez and all that it all 
represents. I doubt that there is a Shrine like ours. One that has the personalities and 
craziness. At the end of the day we keep it all together. 
   You may have noticed our building looks a little different. Our downstairs has received a 
little face lift, new bathrooms, a paint job and shiny new floor. We are putting into motion 
the plans we had talked about for years. Moving towards a different clientele for doing 
business. There is still much more to accomplish. As your Potentate, I am confident that 
with the continued support of the Nobility we can reach our goals. 
   When you find the answer to the question I asked earlier, I hope it leads you back to the 
Shrine. 
 
YITF, 
Ill. Michael Iannone 

Chief 

Rabban 

Greeting's Nobles, 
The weather on Long Island has gotten warmer just in time for our Potentate's ball. 
Our shrine is open to all masonic brothers every Monday night rain or shine! Come on 
down as often as you are able. 
Remembering that "there is strength in numbers" it is our responsibility to be vigilant in 
looking to increase our membership. 
  
Keep smiling , George "Chuckles" Heyen!!!!!! 

Assistant 

Rabban 

NOBLES!!!.......Kismet is buzzing with activity.  
The Potentateôs Ball and Shrinerôs Hospital Day at CitiField were fun. All of you who 
came know what Iôm talking about and know why we are growing as a Shrine. Not only 
do these events help our children and our hospitals, but they bring us closer together as 
Brothers and friends. 
There are many more activities planned and I hope to see you at one or all. Come and 
share fun times with family and friends.  
The spring is here and summer is close by. Please remember the Memorial Day Parade 
in Hicksville. Come out and march or ride with the Divan and Nobles. 
 
Check out future events on our website! 
Greg Feldman, Chief Rabban 

Friends and Fellow Nobles 

Your officers work hard to keep you informed of whatôs going on in and around our Oasis. 
Most of you see that through regular emails, but there are more ways than just that. There 
are a number of websites and other sources of information online that you are encouraged 
to look at in order to keep abreast of all things Shriner:  

¶ http://KismetShriners.orgðOur Shrine Centerôs web site 

¶ https://www.facebook.com/groups/KismetShrineðOur own Facebook group 

¶ http://ShrinersHospitalsForChildren.orgðLove to the Rescue 

¶ http://www.shrinersinternational.orgðThe landing page for all things Shrine 

¶ https://www.shrinersvillage.comðA private web community for Shriners 

¶ BeAShrinerNow.comðSend your prospective candidates here to learn more 

Remember too, this printed Fez is quite expensive. If you wish to receive it electronically 
instead of printed, drop a note to the Fez Editor.  

The  

Recorder 


